Dear Volunteer,

On behalf of the Mint Hill Police Department and Federal Bureau of Investigation,
| want to thank you for your assistance in our recent child abduction training.

This field training exercise was provided to approximately 50 investigators from
over 20 law enforcement agencies from around the State of North Carolina and
involved real-life scenario and classroom training. It was like no other and the

feedback was phenomenal.

Your active participation was crucial to the success of this program. The students
commented on how great and true-to-life the role players were. In the end, we

could not have done this without you.

Attached is a Certificate of Thanks signed by the Charlotte FBI Special Agent in
Charge, John Strong. It is a small token of our appreciation.

Stay safe and be well.
Warm regards,

~

Special Agent Jim Granozio — FBI Charlotte
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